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Newsletter
THIS MONTH

Hello!
We have had another busy month at
Scartho Gateway Academy, but our
biggest news of all is that we have
officially been told by Ofsted in our
pre-inspection that we are good to
open in September!

NEWS

CLASS NEWS!

A LITTLE SNAPSHOT OF
LEARNING IN SEPTEMBER

STAY IN TOUCH

Saplings
In Autumn term, you will be
learning all about you!

01472 582317
scarthogatewayacademy.co.uk
enquiries@scarthogatewayacademy.co.uk

We can finally share the
images of the designs of
the playgrounds by
Pentagon Play.
On the left is Early years
and the right is The Grove.

Please get in touch if you
have any questions.

Mrs Portlock

JUNE 2025

Willow
In History, you will learn all about the
Great Fire of London! 

Maple and Blossom
 In Science, you will learn
about Earth and space!
The Grove
The Grove will begin the year by
developing our social skills.

Due to the growing
numbers we are splitting
Maple into 2 classes as
separate year 3 and 4
classes. The Year 4 class
will be called Blossom.

OPENING TIMES

Our school will be opening on
the 8  September.th

Monday - Friday  08:50-3:30
Wraparound care is available from

07:30am until 6pm daily


